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To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to voice my strong disapproval of the Burrillville power plant. There is simply no space left in the 

carbon budget we can allow ourselves to emit while avoiding absolutely heinous climate change that would 

destroy our country's and planet's most vulnerable people and communities. I ask that you defer your decision to 

the generations to come, the ones that will have to deal with the consequences of a fracked gas power plant 

being locked into the grid for decades to come. Youth worldwide, from Rhode Island to all around the world, 

practically unanimously support rapid shifts away from fossil fuel energy sources. Listen to them--we are the 

ones that will have to deal with the heinous consequences.  

 

All the best,  

Harry August, concerned youth 


